
ST. THOMAS THE APOSTLE PARISH 

4453 Warren Sharon Rd  Ɵ PO Box 148 Ɵ Vienna, OH  44473 

Parish Office Ɵ 330-394-2461 Ɵ Fax Ɵ 330-609-0320  

MASS SCHEDULE 

SATURDAY…………………………..4:30 p.m. 

SUNDAY………..…………………...10:00 a.m. 

MONDAY - THURSDAY……….   8:30 a.m. 

HOLY DAYS……………………...See Bulletin 

 

CONFESSIONS 

Saturday……………………3:30 - 4:00 p.m. 

  

BAPTISM, MARRIAGE,  

ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

Call Rectory - 330-394-2461 

 
PARISH STAFF 

 
0ÁÓÔÏÒ ....  6ÅÒÙ 2ÅÖȢ &ÒÁÎË :ÁÎÎÉ 6Ȣ&Ȣ 
0ÁÓÔÏÒ %ÍÅÒÉÔÉÉ    ........ 2ÅÖȢ *ÏÈÎ ,ÏÄÙ 
                           2ÅÖȢ *ÁÍÅÓ #ÁÖÁÎÁÕÇÈ 
$ÅÁÃÏÎȣȣȣȢȣȣȣȢȢ7ÉÌÌÉÁÍ "ÁÎÃÒÏÆÔ 
$ÉÒÅÃÔÏÒ 2ÅÌȢ %ÄȢ ........ 6ÉÒÇÉÎÉÁ #ÒÕÍÂ 
-ÕÓÉÃ $ÉÒÅÃÔÏÒ  .............. *ÏÁÎ $ÅÒÁÍÏ 
3ÁÃÒÉÓÔÁÎ  ........................ $ͻ.ÅÌÌÅ 6ÁÌÅÎÔ 
"ÕÓÉÎÅÓÓ -ÁÎÁÇÅÒ .......... *ÏÈÎ +ÏÓÈÁÎ 
/ÆПÉÃÅ -ÁÎÁÇÅÒ ............. 3ÈÉÒÌÅÙ 6ÏÊÔËÏ 

Religious Education Office Ɵ  330-394-2361 

Website Ɵ  the ApostleThomas.com 

Email Ɵ theapostlethomas@aol.com 

 theApostleThomas 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

Monday - Thursday  9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 

Friday   9:00 a.m. - 12 noon 

May 23, 2021 



 
 
Saturday, May 29 
   4:30 p.m.     Dec. of Cipro Family  
Sunday, May 30 
 10:00 a.m.    Dec. of Zanni Family 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Week of May 24, 2021  Pentecost Sunday 

 

Welcome Fr. Scott Kopp! Fr. Kopp 
has been assigned to our parish as our 
next Pastor. Fr. Kopp is currently pas-

tor of Holy Trinity Parish in East Liverpool (St. Alo-
ysius Church). He is also the Vocations Director for 
the Diocese.  He is 45 years old and has been or-
dained for the Diocese of Youngstown in 2017. Along 
with being our new pastor, he will remain Vocations 
Director for the Diocese. He will officially take over 
on Tuesday, June 1. There will be a meet and greet in 
the Gathering Space the weekend of June 5/6. 

 

 

Thanks to all those who helped at Fr. 
Frankôs Retirement Sale! A lot of work went 
into this sale and hopefully you scooped up 
some great items. Fr. Frankôs last Mass here at 
St. Thomas will be next Sunday, May 30 at 
10:00 a.m. ending almost 23 years as our Pas-
tor. A reception of coffee, punch and cookies 
will take place in the Parish Center after that 
Mass. Bishop Bonnar and some of Fr. Frankôs 
fellow brother priests will be here to concele-
brate. Also in attendance will be members of 
Fatherôs family.  

tƭŜŀǎŜ bƻǘŜΥ  
There are no weekday Masses scheduled for this 

week at St. Thomas. 

Today is the Feast of Pentecost as we celebrate 
the descent of the Holy Spirit upon the disciples 
of Jesus in the locked upper room. Under the 
guidance of the Spirit, they leave the upper room 
and go into the streets of Jerusalem to continue 
the mission of Jesus. This is the beginning of the 
Church known as Christianity. This feast occurs 
50 days after Easter and officially closes the East-
er season. Ordinary Time in the church begins on 
Monday and will take us all the way to the First 
Sunday of Advent.   

Soon we will celebrate our 5th 
year in the new church, and we 
sealed our time capsule display-
ing what we will put in it two 
weekends ago. It will be buried 
near the Blessed Motherôs statue 
at the east corner of the church. 
The marker above the time cap-

sule has been is completed and it will be buried soon. 
Since we opened our new church on July 3, 2016 we 
have been collecting remembrances to place in a time 
capsule. There are items about the history of our parish 
and some history about the Diocese. The last item 
placed in the capsule was a letter addressed to our future 
parishioners about the times in which we are currently 
living. It is to be opened on July 3, 2066 on the Feast of 
St. Thomas the Apostle, 50 years from the date we dedi-
cated our church.     

 

See next weekendôs bulletin for a departing 

message from Fr. Frank to all parishioners of 

St. Thomas the Apostle.    

If you volunteered to bake cookies for Father 

Zanniôs retirement party, please drop them 

off at the parish center before 12 noon on  

Friday, May 28. If you have questions, call 

the parish office at 330-394-2461. 



 

 
To become eligible for this weekly draw-
ing, you need to activate your óPot of Goldô 
envelope by placing $2 into the pre-dated 

envelope. Each Monday morning we will draw a 
number from all the parishioner numbers for that 
date, and if we draw your number, and you activated 
your envelope, you win! Good luck! All envelopes 
must be in the parish office by Monday at 9:00 a.m.  
For the weekend of May 15/16 we had a winner! 
Congratulations to M/M Jerry Ruminski! The pot 
was worth $318.00. It will reset next week. 

 

 

 May 16, 2021 
 
         Sunday        $4596.40     119 Envelopes 
 
 
Can’t be here every weekend?  
Sign up for electronic giving at 
 theapostlethomas.com 
 or scan the QR Code. 

 

Please mark your envelope with your  

contribution amount! 

  

ATTENTION GRADUATES - A special recognition for 2020-21 High School graduates will be insert-
ed in the bulletin sometime this summer. Please help us by completing the form below as soon as possi-
ble. (Return no later than June 7, 2020) 
Return to:   St. Thomas the Apostle Religious Education 
Congratulations on all your accomplishments and may God watch over you and bless you with His  
Fatherly love.   
 

Name: __________________________________________________________ 

High School: _____________________________________________________ 

College or Future Plans: ____________________________________________ 

Course of Study/Work: _____________________________________________ 

Other/Awards: ____________________________________________________ 

Memorial Service for Miscarried or Stillborn Chil-
dren this Sunday-If you know someone who has suf-
fered the loss of a child through miscarriage or stillbirth, 
please invite them to one of the following Memorial 
Services this Sunday, May 23, in the Chapels at: 
- Calvary Cemetery, Youngstown (248 Belle Vista 
Ave.) at 1:30 p.m. - Calvary Cemetery, Massillon (3469 
Lincoln Way E.) at 5:30 p.m. 
Parents, family, grandparents and others are encouraged 
to attend. Sponsored by the Diocese of Youngstown Of-
fice of Worship and Office of Pro-Life, Marriage and 
Family Life. For more information call 330-744-8451. 
  
No Taxpayer Funding of Abortion Campaign 
With the current presidential administration and con-
gress Americansô tax dollars are in real danger of being 
used to pay for abortion. The Hyde Amendment, which 
has been credited with saving 2.5 million lives, is now 
facing the most serious threat to its existence since being 
enacted forty-five years ago. For instance, the recently 
passed American Rescue Plan Act was passed without 
critical protections needed to ensure that billions of tax-
payer dollars are used for life-affirming health care and 
not for abortion. 
  
In response to this the U.S. Conference of Catholic 
Bishops (USCCB) is asking that this simple announce-
ment to be published far and wide in parish bulletins, 
newsletters, radio spots, diocesan newspapers, pastorsô 
columns, etc.:Keep your tax dollars from going 
to abortion! www.notaxpayerabortion.com  
 
Religious Freedom Week: June 22-29 
The U.S. Conference of Catholic Bishops have declare 
June 22 to 29 Religious Freedom Week again this year. 
Materials may be found on their website at https://
www.usccb.org/committees/religious-liberty/religious-
freedom-week 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001WstpI2ujHAO4LjnVU0r_CbEr-snYrSy-r-_aubZPTSC1bHHpDB4evoMGkKxHKN_rmwmIkiIJ0V0UOFSieMvXsy75pZ5gQU2YV_H_Upk9eCUcSgLBJQZo7pbcaCXy0QXqo_yCtdbsNM6igf_OqEj9x2v0coorJ9o-&c=c9KK8bcoCioxSilOM1YpFLejkr_KecyF--20eewtuqoCs7l3TYlaAw==&ch=PZJKF
https://www.usccb.org/committees/religious-liberty/religious-freedom-week
https://www.usccb.org/committees/religious-liberty/religious-freedom-week
https://www.usccb.org/committees/religious-liberty/religious-freedom-week

